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Dear Parents 
 
As part of our science topic work on Materials, Year 5 will be visiting Arreton Glass 
Museum and Craft Barns on Thursday 12th January.  The trip will include a talk about the 
history of glass making and designing.  The children will also have an opportunity to 
observe glass blowing and be able to ask questions about the process of glass designing.   
 
We shall be leaving school at about 12.15pm and returning at approximately 3.00 pm.  The 
cost of the trip will be £6.00.  Please give consent a payment through 
www.schoolmoney.co.uk.   The children can also, if they wish, bring £2 to purchase a small 
glass memento in the shop.  
 
Children will need to wear school uniform, including sensible shoes.  In addition they should 
take a waterproof jacket.      
 
We will be leaving after an early lunch at school so your child’s lunch arrangements should 
remain as normal. 
 
.   
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J Hay 
Year 5 Teacher 
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